
 
 

 

 

Medicare Group's Board of Directors convene on 19/10/2021 to 

discuss and endorse the Financial Statements for the Third Quarter of 

2021 

 

Medicare Group(Q.P.S.C) has announced that the company’s 

board of directors will convene on Tuesday, October 19, 2021 to 

discuss, approve and disclose the Financial Statements of the 

company for the Third Quarter of 2021. 

  


